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Dear current parents, guardians and learners of Camps Bay High School,

As we approach the conclusion of the 2023 Academic Year, we would like to share crucial
information with you for the upcoming year. This guide contains important details to assist
learners in transitioning to the next grade.

Please take note of the proposed school fees for 2024 as well as the stationery
requirements for the next year, along with additional textbooks that need to be purchased.

We have provided a summary of the Code of Conduct, and a link to the full Code is available
on our website. We remind all learners, parents, and guardians that adherence to this Code is
expected from everyone in our community. Furthermore, you will find a link to our Social
Media Policy, which we also expect everyone in our community to be familiar with and follow
the guidelines outlined in the policy.

Included is the revised CBHS Uniform Policy, effective January 2024 after a two-year
transformation period from our old uniform to the new one. Adhering to this policy is
critically important, and our staff and prefects will be under strict instructions to enforce
this Uniform Policy in the new year, conducting daily uniform checks starting in January
2024 to ensure that the uniform is correctly worn.

Learners who breach the uniform policy will be subject to an immediate uniform detention.
Uniform violations must be addressed immediately. Iltems that are not part of the Uniform
will be confiscated for a Term.

Wearing our school uniform correctly is of utmost importance, and both parents and learners
must ensure that the correct uniform is worn every day to and from school, as well as during
school.

This not only reflects our pride in the school but also significantly contributes to maintaining
the reputation of Camps Bay High School. Public perception is incredibly important and all
our learners and parents should safeguard the good reputation of the school and ensure that
the school is held in high regard by our community, tertiary institutions and potential
employers.
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Please be sure to take note of the Uniform Shop's operating hours for the remainder of this
year and the commencement of 2024 which are include in this guide. Take the necessary
steps to ensure that, if required, you allocate time to purchase the essential uniform items
needed for the start of 2024.

Key points to consider include:

the updated lengths of skorts, chinos, and shorts;

the transition from golf shirts to white collared shirts and ties;

the transition from brown school shoes to black polishable school shoes;

ensuring that learners wear the correct socks - i.e. white ankle socks with skorts, khaki
socks with chinos and knee length khaki socks with shorts;

ensuring that learners have correct sports kit, including tracksuits; and

ensuring that learners participating in Dance or Drama possess the required kit as
specified in the Uniform Policy.

Thank you for your attention to these important matters.

Yours sincerely,
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MR. LOUIS MOSTERT

PRINCIPAL



